Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 6:49 PM
To: ‘essen butler'

Subject: RE: Layout

Hi Essen,

You can submit a new layout if you wish, however if there are tweaks you need to make to the layout you have already
proposed those can be discussed at the preapplication meeting that will be required prior to submittal of your building
permit since this will be a commercial structure. It will not be a substantial change to your CUP therefore a new
proposed layout is not necessary at this stage of the process. The spacing between the interior buildings is something
that will need to be discussed with the building department and the fire marshal’s office.

| hope this addresses your questions at this time.
Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner II

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7637

From: essen butler [mailto:essenb25@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 8:59 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Layout

Hi,

Is it possible at this point to make changes to our site layout? Specifically in regards to
the spacing between the interior buildings from 40' to 24'. Also making the east and
west buildings 24' from the property line instead of the 15' setback.

Thank you,

Essen Butler



